
 

Communication  
We are hopeful that we will have our Groupcall emailing list up 
and running soon. 
 
Our other current methods of communication are:  

 Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/calderwood 

 Twitter: https://twitter.com/Calderwood_Pri 

 General enquires: 
NewCalderwoodPrimarySchool@westlothian.org.uk  

 

Into Calderwood: Transition  
It has been fantastic seeing so many of our children and families share 
their responses to our weekly transition challenge. If you still require a 
Seesaw log in, please contact us at: wlcalderwood-
ps@westlothian.org.uk 
 
In the week beginning 14th and 21st June, there will be specific 
opportunities for our children to get to know their teacher and peers 
in their class – dates and more information coming soon. Primary 1s 
will be able to visit East Calder Primary and meet their teacher on  the 
afternoon of Friday 18th June 2021 – more information coming soon. 
 
You can find out more about our transition programme here: 
https://tinyurl.com/pawuf4sh  

 

 
Calderwood Champions  

Our recruitment drive for all staff has started! All the positions 
have been advertised on My Job Scotland and we will begin 
interviewing in June.  
 
We are please to announce we have recruited our Teaching 
Champion Team! I am please to share with you, who they are 
and our proposed staffing structure for August 2021 – this is 
based on our current roll. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Calderwood Couture 
You will find the link to our Sway all about our uniform here:  
https://sway.office.com/eBiBcy6OrweTDSdO  
I am waiting to hear back from Castings and Scope Branding with 

details of what they can also offer us.  

Welcome to Calderwood Primary 
It has been a busy few weeks at Calderwood Primary as our recruitment process has started. I am over the moon that we 

now have appointed the start of our Calderwood Champion team. This week, we will be interviewing for Pupil Support 
Workers, our Support for Learning Teacher, and our Nursery Early Years Officers. 

 
I am really enjoying getting to know you and your children through our transition programme.  

 
Warm regards,  

Miss Burton  
 

Structure of the Day 
The agreed school day structure for August is detailed below. We 
are currently liaising with the two schools and with transport to 
accommodate Breakfast Club for those children enroled at 
Calderwood Primary who are in Primary 1 (hosted at East Calder)  
and who have siblings in Primary 2-7 (hosted at Mid Calder).  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Following feedback, the agreed school day structure for October 
and beyond is detailed below.  
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